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What we have done 

• Helen Acosta has been working with the Public Relations department to move forward with the 
AHC Pathways brochures 

• We have come to a final resolution regarding some departments whose membership was 
unclear. It has been decided that philosophy is part of the Arts, Humanities, Communication 
Pathway and history is part of the Social and Behavioral Sciences.  The data has been corrected 
to reflect these department’s memberships.  

• Jonathan Schultz, our AHC Pathway counselor, has been sending Pathways-informed emails to 
our students corresponding with the messages for each semester week.  

• We have asked Amber Hroch to investigate any relationship between financial aid’s changes in 
disbursements—from 3 disbursements to 2 given by census—and student success rates. This 
was done last meeting, but I will submit an official request at the start of next semester.  

 AHC’s Current Focus 

• Grace Commiso has agreed to attend one of our AHC Pathway meetings to give us a more in-
depth look at Starfish and its functions.   

 

What I need to do 

• I will reach out to each program in our Pathway to ask for clubs, honors societies, colloquiums, 
etc. that we can include on our upcoming flyers.  

• In Progress: Helen Acosta and Craig Hayward are continuing to meet to discuss the possibility  
that our Pathways data might be skewed given the fact that many incoming students do not 
declare majors in our pathway (e.g. Communication and Philosophy) their first semester.  

• In Progress: We are looking at ways to increase our Math and English completion within the first 
year. We will be investing whether we may access data from Student Services to help look at 
better intervention methods.  

• Andrea Thorson and I will start our presentation to be given at College Council April 3 
 


